
First Announcement 

PODE 2020: Workshop on Population Optimum Design of Experiments 

Magdeburg, June 15, 2020 

 

We are very happy to announce that the next Workshop on Population Optimum 
Design of Experiments, PODE 2020, will take place on Monday, June 15, 2020, in 
Magdeburg, Germany.  

 

PODE 2020 will be the 14th workshop in the PODE series which started 2006 at 
Queen Mary, University of London, under the initiative of Barbara Bogacka and 
France Mentre, and has been fruitfully continued since then.  

 

As in the past PODE 2020 will be an informal one-day workshop, and it will be free of 
charge for all participants. 

 

The workshop will be hosted by the Department of Mathematics at the Otto-von-
Guericke University Magdeburg. 

 

The aim of this workshop is to bring scientists together who work both on the theory 
of optimum experimental design for non-linear mixed effects models or its 
applications in various fields, in particular but not solely, in drug development. Further 
applications are relevant in item response theory, marketing and agriculture besides 
others.  

 

For more information about the PODE project and previous PODE workshops please 
see http://www.maths.qmul.ac.uk/~bb/PODE/PODE . 

 

Further details on PODE 2020 and a tool for registration will be available soon at the 
workshop website http://www.imst3.ovgu.de/pode20 . 

 

If you would like to present at the workshop we welcome short abstracts to be sent to 
the conference organizers via the registration tool by March 31. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at pode20@ovgu.de . 
 

We would be happy to welcome you in Magdeburg for the PODE 2020 meeting ! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Maryna Prus and Rainer Schwabe 

 


